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April 7, 2025 

Ms. Debbie Egger 
Interim Executive Director 
Humboldt County Association of Governments 
611 I Street, Suite B 
Eureka, CA 95501 

Dear Ms. Egger: 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the Humboldt County Association of 
Governments (HCAOG) Draft Overall Work Program (OWP) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2025-26. 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has provided comments in the 
comment matrix below. 

As a reminder, the Final OWP package is due to Caltrans by June 16, 2025. The 
following items must be included in the final OWP package: 

• The comment matrix with agency comments/response section
completed acknowledging Caltrans comments on the draft OWP.  The
response needs to demonstrate where Caltrans comments were
addressed within the Final OWP.

• Electronically signed Overall Work Program Agreement (OWPA)
• Budget Revenue Summary (BRS)
• Board Resolution approving the OWP
• Electronically signed Certifications and Assurances
• Final OWP and Appendices
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If you have questions, please contact Catharine Crayne at (707) 684-6880 or at 
catharine.crayne@dot.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tatiana Ahlstrand 
Senior Transportation Planner 
Regional Planning Coordination, Caltrans District 1 
 
c: Amy Eberwein, Administrative Services Officer, HCAOG 

Brenda Caruso, Senior Transportation Planner, Caltrans HQ 
Neil Dixon, Associate Transportation Planner, Caltrans HQ 
Priscilla Martinez-Velez, Office Chief D1 Transportation Planning  
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